
Paralimni, Famagusta 

 

29/08/08 

 

To iMER Medical Services 

 

Dear Gentlemen 

 

I would like to express my gratitude, as well as my patient’s and friend’s 

Chrisostomou Philippou. As you know Mr. Philippou faced some health problems for 

more than 8 months, relating to both his shoulder joints. 

 

He was examined by a number of doctors in the public but also in the private sector 

and was eventually hospitalized but with no further improvement. He eventually 

approached your office, were you arranged for him to visit Hadassah medical Centre 

in Israel. In Hadassah he was diagnosed and given a treatment. Three weeks post the 

suggested treatment he had great improvement. 

 

It is important to mention that the arrangement for the transportation, the collection, 

the accommodation, the appointed doctors, and the meetings with them, the exams as 

well as the procedure for our return to Cyprus were excellent. All procedures were 

fast and organized, and with no discomfort.  

 

We especially want to thank Mr. C. Constantinou, Dr. S. Kazamias, our coordinator 

Annael, Professors Reches, Milgrom and especially Professor Ben Shitrit for their 

help and service. I would also like to give special thanks to your office for the 

transport and the accommodation that was offered to me when I escorted the patient. 

 

I attach a thank you letter to Professor Ben Shitrit and I kindly ask if you can send it 

to him. 

 

With Regards 

 

Theodoros Pallaris 

Sergeant, Surgical Clinic 

Of Famagusta Hospital       

 

 


